
  

          Item: AS-2 

ACADEMIC AND STUDENT AFFAIRS COMMITTEE 

February 21, 2007 
 
SUBJECT:   Limited Access Program Request for the Bachelor of Architecture  (040201) 
 

 
PROPOSED COMMITTEE RECOMMENDATION 

Recommend approval of Limited Access Program Request for the Bachelor of Architecture (040201) 
   

BACKGROUND INFORMATION 
The Florida Board of Education has the responsibility for establishing criteria for assigning limited 
access status to an educational program.  One of the criteria is that the number of students who have met 
all the requirements for admission to the university and to the program is in excess of available 
resources (i.e. space; equipment or other instructional facilities; clinical facilities; adequate faculty to 
meet acceptable student-faculty ratios; fiscal or other resource limitations). 
 
The School of Architecture in the College of Architecture, Urban and Public Affairs is requesting 
approval for limited access status for their Bachelor of Architecture degree program (040201) because of 
resource issues.  The accreditation requirements of the National Architectural Accreditation Board 
(NAAB) state that all students enrolled in the degree program are to be provided design studio space for 
the exclusive use of each student in a studio class.  The studio facilities on the Fort Lauderdale campus 
can accommodate desks for no more than 152 students per term in the upper division.  Limited access 
status is required so that the professional accreditation of the program is not jeopardized. 
 

IMPLEMENTATION PLAN/DATE 
The Florida Board of Governors may declare a degree program as limited access, upon request by a 
university Board of Trustees.  The plan is to have the proposal approved for Fall 2007. 

 
FISCAL IMPLICATIONS 

N/A 
 
 
 
 
Supporting Documentation:                          Limited Access Criteria 
Presented by: Dr. Rosalyn Carter, Dean                 Phone:  561-297-2011 








